Underhill School & Children's Centre

Mays Lane Barnet EN5 2LZ

Telephone: 020 8449 2423



Co Headteachers:

Jennie Reed and Nicola Hayles

E-Mail: office@underhill.barnetmail.net

Website: www.underhillschool.co.uk

Understand ★ Uplift ★ Unite

23rd September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

On **Monday 13th October**, Underhill is celebrating **'National Day of Spain'**. This is a fantastic opportunity to celebrate international diversity and learn more about the country of Spain. This learning will tie in with the children's Spanish language lessons. Children can come into school in **non-uniform** on this day, wearing clothes and colours that reflect or celebrate Spain.

Children will spend the afternoon doing a variety of activities related to this topic.

If you have any questions related to 'National Day of Spain', please speak to your child's class teacher.

Many thanks,

Miss Bullard





